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I am writing in opposition to house joint resolution 201. This resolution is not only 

unfair to property owners in Oregon, but it is unrealistic to put on Oregonians at this 

tumultuous time in our country. With the economy being out of control, rising prices of 

everything that is necessary in life, the cost-of-living out of balance with the work pay 

scale, and current property taxes already so high, it makes it extremely unbelievable 

that anyone in their right mind would take a property tax increase seriously and see 

any kind of necessity in it. I beg of you to not let this happen. It would destroy not only 

lives and livelihoods, but families and businesses. 


